
From: Paul Natale
To: Delegations
Subject: Boundary
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 9:07:57 AM

Dear sirs;
The changing of boundary where children have pass a major highway like the 427 highway is a very bad idea
putting children and parents in harms way. Putting portables or expanding the existing building at St. Gregory is a 
much better plan for  the safety of the children for all current and future children living in the community.
The safety of our children has to play as first priority. We are totally against any plan to have our children cross a
major highway.

Concerned parent

mailto:pgn.natale@gmail.com
mailto:delegations@tcdsb.org

